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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 1:33 PM

To: ‘darthur@all-llc.com’

Subject: RE: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Vista Disposal Solutions, LLC_Julie Federal SWD
No.2 _ NGL

Attachments: Vista Disposal Solutions_Julie Federal SWD #2_NGL.pdf

RE: Julie Federal SWD No.2 (API 30-25-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pBL2007650770) Unit H S33 T26S R34E, NMPM,
Lea County

Mr. Arthur,

The OCD was notified by NGL that they are protesting this application on 2/24/20. You are being notified that for this
application to be considered, Vista Disposal Solutions, LLC must go to hearing. If the protest is withdrawn and there are
no further objections at hearing then the application can be submitted by affidavit. In the meantime, the application will
be retained pending a hearing. Please continue to provide OCD with information regarding the standing of this
application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for NGL:

Deana M. Bennett

Lawyer

Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com

P.O. Box 2168 | Albuquerque, NM 87103-2168

500 4th St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102
D: 505.848.1834 | 0: 505.848.1800

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401




Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Deana M. Bennett <dmb@modrall.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 12:45 PM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] NGL protest to Vista Disposal Solutions administrative application for Julie Federal SWD #2
Hello,

| am submitting on NGL’s behalf a protest of Vista Disposal Solutions, LLC’s administrative application for approval of the
Julie Federal SWD #2 well.

Thanks and please let me know if you have any questions.

Deana

hw MODRALL SPERLING

Deana M. Bennett

Lawyer

Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com

P.O. Box 2168 | Albuguerque, NM 87103-2168

500 4% St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102
D: 505.848.1834 | O: 505.848.1800

This e-mail may be a confidential attorney-client communication. If you received it in error, please delete it without
forwarding it to others and notify the sender of the error.



